
 

This new sewage pipeline will improve flows for residents and business owners 
in Caloundra, Little Mountain, Golden Beach, Pelican Waters and Bellvista. 

 



 

Location: In the corridor behind Nicklin Way adjacent to 51 Juno Dr, Aroona 

When: Monday 12 March to Friday 13 April, 2018 

Hours: Monday – Friday 7am to 6pm (Excluding PH 30 March & 2 April) 

What to 
expect: 

• Traffic control will be put in place along Nicklin Way as necessary, with reduced 
speeds 500 metres south of the Nicklin Way & Beerburrum St intersection. 

• Pedestrian control in place where vehicles exit site on to Beerburrum St. 

• Some noise and vibration may be experienced from the trenching works.  

Contractor: Pipeline Drillers (Principal) & Dormway (Sub-Contractor) 

Site Office: 13 Industrial Ave, Caloundra QLD 4551 

Project 
Contact: 

Melissa Soutar – Communications Manager 
M: 0428 556 958 E: melissa@pdgroup.com.au 

 

(Weather permitting) 

Construction  

For more information 

■ Subscribe to receive SMS updates and Project Newsletter at www.pdgroup.com.au/unitywater  

■ Join our Facebook page – @caloundrakawanaseweragepipelines 

■ Email customer.service@unitywater.com  

■ Phone Unitywater’s Customer Service Centre on 1300 0 UNITY (1300 086 489) from a landline for 

the cost of a local call. Standard mobile phone call charges apply. 

 

To cater for the growing Caloundra community, Unitywater is upgrading the Caloundra Sewage Transport 

System to improve its capacity and efficiency. This upgrade entails the construction of a new sewer rising 

main 2.5 kilometres from the existing sewage pumping station near the corner of Caloundra Road and 

Pelican Waters Boulevard to Beerburrum Street. 

The Nicklin Way connection section involves the excavation and fitting of tie-ins to connect the 1.6 kilometre 

Nicklin Way pipeline to the Beerburrum Street pipeline completed in 2017. 

 

Dear Customer 

During construction, the principal contractor Pipeline Drillers will take every care to ensure the safety of the 

community and the environment.  We thank you for your patience while these important works are 

undertaken. 

28 February 2018 

(Refer map overleaf) 

http://www.pdgroup.com.au/unitywater

